
the Federal Bureau of Invest tigation has requested that 

certain pages of this document not be disclosed, ‘This 

request vas incorporated in a letter of August 13, 1965, 

to Dr. Vayne C. Grover, Archivist of the United States 

from Norbert A. Schiel, Assistant Attorney General, 

Office of Legal Counsel, Department of Justice. 
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